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September 21,2012

Dr. Henry M. Codjoe
Director, IR and Planning
Dalton State College
650 College Drive
Dalton, GA 3 0720

Dear Dr. Codjoe:

Thank you for the part you played in preparing and facilitating your institution's participation in the
reaffirmation process conducted by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on
Colleges. It was a pleasure to serve your institution during the recent On-Site Reaffirmation Committee visit to
your campus. Additionally, please accept our gratitude for the many courtesies and kindnesses extended to us,
all of which helped to make our assignment more pleasant and productive.

As I indicated during the Exit Interview, as soon as the final draft of the committee's report is received in this
office, we will transmit it to the President with instructions as to how to proceed thereafter.

Again, thank you for your hard work and willingness to address the needs of the Committee as they worked on
this very important assignment.

Sincerely,

Claudette H. Williams
Vice President
Commission on Colleges
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